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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Last week the Tuesley House Captains visited Farncombe Day Centre to meet the managers and users of the 

Centre and to find out more about fundraising to help this local charity. The House Captains then presented 

an assembly to the rest of the school, sharing with them what they had found out about the Day Centre and 

their fundraising ideas.  

On Tuesday 9th July, all children are invited to wear mufti to school. We are then asking children to bring 

in any silver coins that they are able to and each class will create a coin trail in the playground. The class 

with the longest coin trail will receive some extra play time and all of the coins will be donated to Farncombe 

Day Centre. 

Thank you in advance for your support with this. 

 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Barker and the Tuesley House Captains.  
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